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Tiger Sharks Swim Team Kicks off Season in St. Johns

The Charlotte Tiger Sharks began their
second short-course season in St.
Johns with spectacular results. The
annual contest took place on
November 1, and included teams from
Midland, Mount Pleasant, Eaton
Rapids, St. Johns, Alma, and Sault Ste.
Marie. The Tiger Sharks placed third
overall. “While finishing in the top
three at a meet with some pretty
good competition was a nice

achievement for our young swimmers,
it was great to see a lot of first time swimmers having fun at the meet,” said Dan Christian, Tiger
Sharks Coach. “It’s great to see the sport of swimming growing here in Charlotte.” Overall, the
Tiger Sharks won fourteen events and placed top three in twenty-two events.

Representing the Tiger Sharks were swimmers age eight through fifteen, and included
Samantha Todd, Josiah Johnson, Mykala Novack, Mercadez Kelley, Kaleb Dempsey, Colin
Chandler, Cameron Ross, Jared Bishop, Graham Cornish, Kaitlynn Hammons, Aidan Hammons,
Lina Hatter, Cooper Julson, Evan O’Bryant, Aryan Burns, and Adrian Slear.

The Tiger Sharks’ upcoming schedule includes home meets with Waverly and St. Johns as well
as away meets in Midland, St. Johns, and Standish. They will participate in the Michigan Team
Swim League Championship meets in Standish and Midland on February 21 and March 1. The
Tiger Sharks are a competitive swim team for swimmers age six through eighteen. For more
information on the Charlotte Tiger Sharks Swim Club please call the Charlotte Aquatic Center at
517-541-5740.






